
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT 
A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
The City of Brawley recommends adoption of a negative declaration for the below-described 
project.  The Planning Department will accept comments starting 8 AM Thursday October10, 
2019 until 5 PM on Friday November 8, 2019, on a proposed negative declaration for the 
following project: 
 

The City of Brawley Climate Action Plan [known here forward as the CAP], associated 
General Plan Amendments and Infill Strategy establishes strategies for reducing 
municipal and community-wide greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions.  The CAP is a 
proactive strategy document that enables the City to maintain local control of 
implementing State direction (AB 32 - the California Global Warming Solutions Act) to 
reduce GHG emissions to 1990 levels by 2020.  Proposed GHG reduction strategies 
either already align with or are being incorporated the existing General Plan policies. 

 
The Brawley City Council will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at 6:00 
PM in the City Council Chambers located at 383 Main Street, Brawley, California to consider 
recommending approval of the proposal.   
 
All interested persons and concerned parties are encouraged to attend the hearings.  Persons 
unable to attend may submit written comments to the Planning Department, City of Brawley, 205 
South Imperial Avenue, Brawley, California 92227.  
 
Copies of the proposed mitigated negative declaration and all project documents referenced in 
the negative declaration are available for public review at the Planning Department between the 
hours of 8 AM to 12 PM and 1 PM to 5 PM Monday through Friday.  Persons with questions 
should contact Gordon R. Gaste, Development Services Director at 760-344-8822 or 
ggaste@brawley-ca.gov. 


